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1st March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents (4F) 

Miss Findlay will be going on maternity leave at the start of the summer term. We wish her 

well as she looks forward to welcoming her new arrival.  

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Hands to cover 4F. Mrs Hands is already known to the 

school and will be working in 4F over the next half term getting to know the children. Miss 

Findlay and Mrs Hands will work closely together to ensure the transition is as smooth as 

possible. 

Please get in touch with myself or Mrs Copeman if you have an queries or concerns. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Maria Kemble 

Executive Headteacher 
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